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17th April 2023 

 

Re. NEU Strikes  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Following our ongoing correspondence, this email is to advise you that the NEU is intending 
to take further strike action on the following dates that may affect our schools on: 

• Thursday 27 April 2023 
• Tuesday 02 May 2023 

As previously, we would like to give you as much notice as possible that learning may be 
disrupted on the above dates and that you may wish to consider making alternative childcare 
arrangements in the event that the proposed strike dates go ahead. 
 
I will continue to work closely with staff to keep up to date with the situation and will inform 
you of the final arrangements for the above dates as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any questions, please email the school office. 

 

 

Many Thanks 
 
 
 
Claire Shepherd 
Headteacher 
College Park School 
 

 

         

 


